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ORLANDO – The SMTA requests abstracts for the AIMS Harsh Environment Electronics
workshop, taking place Aug. 18-19 in Orlando. 
 
The SMTA, with Auburn University, is moving the program from Indianapolis to Orlando to
co-locate with SMTA International.  
 
The workshop will focus on harsh environments with an added emphasis on military and space.
Abstracts with new and timely information on the latest developments are solicited. 
 
Specific subject areas may include semiconductor technology; substrate advancements;
connectors and interconnect technology; lead-free implementation; advancements in materials;
next-generation harsh environment automotive systems; the latest developments in thermal
cycle testing for extreme environment electronics; substrate surface finishes for harsh
environment applications; chemical, thermal and vibration considerations for industrial
electronics; reliability (ESS, HALT, HASS), and operating environments for military electronics
(land, sea, air and space). 
 
The deadline for abstracts is Feb. 29. 
 
Speakers will be required to submit presentation materials for inclusion in the workshop
proceedings.  Please note there is not a paper requirement for this event.  
 
Interested participants should send a 200-300 word abstract to Melissa Serres at melissa@smt
a.org  or to
the SMTA Web site at 
http://www.smta.org/education/education.cfm#harsh
. 
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